Bradworthy CP School

Wednesday 14th October 2009.

Dear Parents,

Year 5 and 6 Residential Trip. 
Following a number of successful residential trips to North Wales over the last few years we have decided that we will visit again next summer. This trip will offer the children as big a contrast as possible to our London trip. We will be staying in the Snowdonia National park.

I have made provisional arrangements for us to travel up to Wales during the summer term in July of next year. The visit will be from Monday 28th June to Friday 2nd of July so we will be away for 4 nights.

Transport -

We will be travelling to Wales by coach and I have arranged for the coach to stay with us throughout the week allowing us the freedom to come and go as we please without having to rely on public transport. Having a coach with us will also allow us to go out in the evenings which I think is very important.

Accommodation -

We will be staying in a Youth Hostel which is situated on The Llanberis Pass in the heart of the Welsh mountains only a couple of miles from the summit of Snowdon. 

The hostel is a groups hostel so it is ideally suited to primary school parties and benefits from a good range of facilities such as a study room, TV and games room, a lounge and comfortable centrally heated bedrooms.

We will be staying in the hostel for 4 nights on full board ( breakfast, packed lunch and  dinner ) with the children sleeping in small dormitories of about 6 beds. 

Visits -

A final day-by-day itinerary has not yet been finalised but as a guide the following was our itinerary last time we visited and I know that everyone who went had an excellent time :

Monday -
Leave school at 7.00am


Black Country Museum

Tuesday -
Canoeing


Orienteering



Llechwedd Slate Caverns



Skiing
Wednesday -
Guided assent of Snowdon.



Swimming
Thursday -
Rock Climbing


Canyoning



Electric Mountain


Cinema
Friday -

Alton Towers


Arrive back at 11.30pm
Cost -

The cost of this trip will be £210 per child which, given large number of activities being offered, the distance we are travelling and the fact that we intend to stay for 4 nights, represents very good value.

This is a little more expensive than last year due to ever increasing costs but once again the school will be subsidising the true cost ( which is over  £280 for each child )  to make the trip as affordable as possible to as many people as possible.

Last year’s London trip was subsidised to the tune of £ 2500 which represented a subsidy of about £90 per child. I think this shows the extent to which the school values these trips.

If any of you would like to discuss the cost of the trip I am happy to talk confidentially with you.

We are happy to accept payments of any size whenever you wish to make them up to the last day of the summer term 2009.

As a rough guide this works out at a monthly payment of about £20 or a payment of about £5 each school week.

If you wish your child to go on this trip please fill in the attached slip and return it to school along with a £10 deposit by Friday 23rd October which is the last day of this half term. 

This deposit is not returnable unless the trip does not go ahead for any reason.

You will be given a payment record card which must be sent into school every time you send in money so that we can fill it in and so that you will have an up-to-date record of the payments you have made.

If you choose to make payments by cheque please make them payable to Devon County Council 

( DCC ) and not to the school.

In the past few years we have been able to take away almost all of the children in both Years 5 and 6 and I very much hope that this will also happen next year. 

If you want any more information, or want to talk about anything relating to the trip you are most welcome to see me after school at any time. 

Yours sincerely
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Richard Stephenson ( Headteacher Bradworthy CP School )

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

Bradworthy CP School.

Residential Trip to North Wales in 2009.
Child’s / Children’s Name :

I would like my child to go on the residential trip to North Wales in July 2008.

I enclose cash / a cheque made payable to DCC of the amount £____________ and I understand that any deposit paid is not returnable unless the trip does not go ahead.

Signed :

